
Cecil County Route 40 
Transportation Vision Plan Charettes

March 16 and 24
Stop by anytime 

from 4 PM to 7 PM
Cecil College 

 Technology Center (Building D)
1 Seahawk Drive, North East, MD

The Cecil County Route 40 corridor faces many 
safety challenges.  Limited sidewalks, difficult 

pedestrian crossing, new development and 
increased congestion are just a few. 

The Route 40 Transportation Vision Plan  
seeks to develop and implement alternatives that 
address the transportation needs of the corridor. 

WILMAPCO will hold two interactive charrettes 
to answer the question: How do we want the 
corridor to look and function in the future?

Please join us to meet the project team, share 
your experiences on Route 40 and discuss how 

you would like the corridor to look and function 
in the future.

For more information: 
www.wilmapco.org/cecil40


